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Breast Cancer Awareness Month 

 
October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month, a time dedicated to raising awareness about breast 
cancer, supporting those affected by the disease, and promoting early detection through 
screenings. 
 
Early detection is crucial in the fight against breast cancer. When breast cancer is caught at an 
early stage, the chances of successful treatment are significantly higher. Early detection can often 
identify the cancer before symptoms even appear, making it easier to treat and improving the 
survival rate.  
 
Here are the key methods for early detection, regular self-examinations, while not a substitute for 
clinical screenings, it can help you notice any unusual changes. It's recommended for women in 
their 20s and 30s to have a clinical breast exam performed by healthcare providers every 1-3 
years. Screening mammograms are recommended every two years starting at age 40, depending 
on individual risk factors. For women at higher risk (e.g., family history or genetic 
predisposition), a breast MRI may be recommended in addition to mammograms. This imaging 
method is sometimes used to further evaluate abnormalities found during a mammogram or 
clinical exam, especially in women with dense breast tissue. 
 
Early detection combined with timely and appropriate treatment can save lives. It’s important to 
have regular check-ups and consult healthcare providers about personal risk factors. 
 
For more information, please contact Valori Stone, Family & Community Wellness Agent, by 
email at valori@ksu.edu or by phone at (620) 378-2167. 
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